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September 18, 2020 

 

Mike Toelle 

Holcim (US) Inc. 

3500 Highway 120 

Florence, CO 81226 

 

 RE: Boettcher Limestone Quarry, Permit No. M-1977-348, Approval of Technical Revision No. 

11 (TR-11) 

 

Mr. Toelle: 

 

On September 18, 2020, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) approved your Technical 

Revision application (TR-11) submitted to the Division on July 29, 2020, addressing the following: 

 

Revise the groundwater monitoring program to include a background monitoring well (MW-8), and 

depending on the results of water quality data collected from that well, also include a compliance 

monitoring well (MW-9; the location of which will be addressed in a separate revision). 

 

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 11 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit 

No. M-1977-348. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1977-348 remain in full force and 

effect. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at (303) 866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at 

amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc: Travis Bennett, Holcim (US) Inc. 

 Sara Harkins, Golder Associates, Inc.  

 Patrick Lennberg, DRMS  

 Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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